To: Fay Ong <Fay.Ong@cumberland.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 3 Bachell Avenue Lidcombe

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. Ong

Hello. As we discussed over the phone, | am writing to inform you of and express my deep
concern about the proposed construction and operation of an organic waste transfer station at
109A Church Street Lidcombe NSW 2141,

| received the letter ref. DA 2023/0130 today and read the online self-service portal (both PAN-

312764 _348 Appendix J - Noise Impact Assessment - DA2023/0130 and PAN-
312764 240 Appendix | - Odour Impact Assessment - DA2023/0130).

I'd like to express three concerns:
1. Despite the fact that my home will be directly impacted, | couldn't find my address - 3 Bachell Ave,

Lidcombe NSW 2141 - on the paper. My address should have been listed as one of the closest
potentially affected recipients.

2. Even if the impact is minimized, |1 am not sure if this will ensure our well-being, and there has
been no thorough consultation or meeting.

3. As parents, we are deeply concerned about our son's health because he has asthmatic
symptoms.

Best regards,
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